
HEY THERE! 

Holiday church services at River Valley will be as follows: Christmas Eve, Sunday December 

24th  8:00am (Carol Service), 4:00pm and 5:30pm (Candlelight Services).  Nursery (Birth-

2) is available at 4pm and 5:30pm services.  New Years Eve Day, Sunday, December 31st, 

8:00am (Traditional), 9:30am (Contemporary).  Nursery (Birth-2) available during 9:30am 

service. 

Children are always  

welcome in our services 

and a “cry room” is availa-

ble. At the 9:30 am service 

there is  Nursery (birth—2 

year-olds)and preschool 

(age 3-4) and classes for 

kids K5-fifth grade in the 

RV Kids wing. 

Whether you are a first-

time guest, or you come 

here every Sunday, we’re 

glad you’re here! If you 

would like someone to pray 

with you, please do not 

hesitate to let an usher or a 

OUR VISION GOT KIDS? 
You will hear us say that at 

River Valley we are followers 

of Jesus who have been 

transformed and are being 

empowered. Together we are 

learning and growing as we 

discover our new identity in 

Christ. 

River Valley News… 
Help 

Needed! 
Gentlemen, we need your help for set up, serving and take down of the Women’s 

Christmas Brunch.  Set up will be Wednesday, November 29th at 7:30pm in the Sanc-

tuary.  Serving at the brunch will be Saturday, December 2nd from 8:30am-12:00pm. 

Take down will then be right after the event on Saturday.  Please sign up in the Con-

nection Center if you can help!   

Holiday Church  
Service Schedule 

Thailand 
2024 

Thailand 2024! If you are interested in participating in the Thailand 2024 

Mission trip, please complete an application and turn it into the church 

office or send it to Cory Schultz 920-285-9033 or email  

ixonia.firefighter61@gmail.com. 

The Scofield Road Community Group will be meeting in the Lower 

Level of River Valley for their “Friendsgiving” celebration on  

Tuesday, November 28th at 4:00pm.  For more information, please 

contact Karl Enockson 920.988.3383 & Christine Enockson 

920.988.1338 or enockson5@gmail.com.  

 
Community Groups   

This Week 


